11/18/05

Dear All:

It's about one year Ye Zhen passed away.  As some folks suggested last year and this year, we can collect donations for a big Xmas gift for Ye Zhen's family.

We would like to send Ye Zhen's family a big check plus some gifts for the holiday season. Wendy Xiaodong Yao (Ye Zhen's wife) deposited all the donations last year into an account for their daughters' (Maggie and Pattie) future education use. We hope that the check this year would further help their daughters' future education.

We hope that many of Bio80ers will contribute. Zhu Cheng will collect the checks. Please send the donations to Zhu Cheng's home address by December 10, 2005. Make the checks payable to Zhu Cheng. Zhu Cheng will then make a big check, send it to Ye Zhen's family along with some holiday gifts and a card with the names of the contributors.

Zhu Cheng's mailing address is:

1 Bluebird Way, Raritan, NJ 08869, USA

phone: 908-253-9453

Our thoughts are with Ye Zhen's family, especially on December 1, which marks Ye Zhen One Year......

Thank You All and Best Wishes for You and All of Your Families!

Liu Fang, Xiang Xin, Jin Tian, Tong Liqi, Li Jing, Chen Xiao-Hua, Zhu 

Cheng, Zhang Lili, Yang Limin, Tian Nian, Li Qian

Liu Fang’s address:
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